
 
 
 
 
MP Ref: NM/0063  
 

08 May 2014 
Planning Department 
West Berkshire Council 
Council Offices 
Market Street 
Newbury 
RG14 5LD 

VIA POST AND EMAIL  
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
PREAPPLICATION ADVICE REQUEST: 
LAND NORTH OF IRISH HILL ROAD, KINTBURY 
 
McLoughlin Planning has been instructed to submit the above request in respect of 
Endurance Estates’ aspirations for the above site. To this end, please find enclosed a 
cheque for £780 made payable to the Council to cover the cost of pre-app. 
 
In addition to this letter, you will have already received via email and on-line form 
submission: 
 
• Design Vision Document prepared by Pegasus Urban Design 
 
• 5 Year Housing Land supply calculation prepared by McLoughlin Planning. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in respect of the above and confirming receipt of this 
letter and payment.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Nathan McLoughlin BSc (Hons) DipTP MRTPI 
Director  
 
 


